
 

St. Therese Byzantine Catholic Church 
4265 13th Ave. North 

St. Petersburg, Florida 33713 

Church Ph.: 727-323-4022    Fax: 727-323-8351 

Internet: https://sttherese-byzantine.org 

 

Pastoral Team 
Very Reverend Robert Evancho, Pastor 

John Magulick, Dr. Carole Medvesky, Cantors 

 

Religious Services for week of August 6, 2023 

 Transfiguration of our Lord, Blessing of Fruit 

              Sun. 8:30 a.m. Confessions 

                Sun. 8:30 a.m. Rosary     

 Sun. 9:00 a.m. Liturgy for the Blessed Memory of Mary  

                                    & Ettore from Dennis & Kari Dimasso 

                                      

Religious Services for the week of August 13, 2023 

11th Sunday after Pentecost 

Sun. 8:30 a.m. Confessions 

Sun. 8:30 a.m. Rosary 

Sun. 9:00 a.m. Liturgy for the Parishioners 

                                                   

Religious Services for the week of August 20, 2023 

12th Sunday after Pentecost 

Sun. 8:30 a.m. Confessions 

Sun. 8:30 a.m. Rosary 

Sun. 9:00 a.m. Liturgy for the Parishioners 

https://sttherese-byzantine.org/


 

Religious Services for the week of August 27, 2023 

13th Sunday after Pentecost 

Sun. 8:30 a.m. Confessions 

Sun. 8:30 a.m. Rosary 

Sun. 9:00 a.m. Liturgy for Health & 75th Birthday Blessings 

for Bill Nordmark from Pat Nordmark 

Holy Days: August 15, Dormition of the Theotokos 

                   August 29, Beheading of John The Baptist 

 

Rays game/Fundraiser: September 24.Tickets are $25 of  

which $5 will come back to the church. The game is at 1:10 pm  

against the Toronto Blue Jays and is the last regular season game. 

Fr. Mike will provide the hot dogs and buns for the tailgate! 

Please see John Maguick for more information. 

 

Thank you for bringing your Sunday offering or mailing it when 

you are absent from our community service. This honors God. 

 

 

 Please consider honoring your family and friends by asking for the 

Sanctuary Lamp ($10 donation) or a Liturgy ($20 donation) in 

honor or memory of them. To schedule call Father Bob or drop an 

envelope with a donation and the request in the collection basket. 

 

Every year at the St. Nicholas party we raffle off gift baskets and  

they are a great success for the church. This year we are asking  

people to donate a gift basket. There are many themes you can  

choose from. They need to be done by November 5th. See Lori  

Magulick if you would like to participate. Thank you. 


